
 

 

 

 

 

March 25, 1996 

 

Mr. Frank Newt 

Assistant Director 

Office of Enforcement Operations 

Criminal Division 

Department of Justice 

Suite 1075 

1001 G Street, NW 

Washington, D.C. 20001 

 

Re: DoJ Review of House Select Committee on Assassinations (HSCA) Records Under the John 

F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection 

Act, 44 U.S.C. § 2107                                                       

                                           

 

Dear Mr. Newt: 

 

I am attaching three (3) House Select Committee on Assassinations records that have been referred to 

the Department of Justice by the National Archives and Record Administration (NARA) under the 

JFK Act. 

 

These records differ from the ones I forwarded in my letter of March 19th in that we have found no 

duplicates of these records already open in other parts of the JFK Collection.   

 

Of the three attached documents, two are unclassified.  One of the documents (HSCA Record 

180-10110-10073) was classified SECRET in 1978.  Our initial examination did not reveal any 

reason to believe this latter record should be classified in 1996. 

 

As part of its responsibilities under the JFK Act, the Review Board is now reviewing records 

compiled by the HSCA to determine to what extent they may be made available to the public.  Our 

Board intends to make determinations regarding the attached documents at its meeting of April 16-17, 

1996.  Should DoJ have any objection to the release of these records, or parts thereof, the 

Department should inform the Board of its objections -- with specificity -- by April 9, 1996.  Any 

objections should reference the NARA Record Number shown at the top of the Record Information 

Form attached to each document.  Our Board will consider any evidence DoJ wishes to submit in 



support of such objections. 

 

Should you have any questions or objections, please feel free to contact Phil Golrick or Joe Freeman 

of my staff.  Thank you very much for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 


